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MEMO 
 

DATE:  March 25, 2025 

TO:  PIOC Friends and Family 

FROM: Deputy Warden, Troy Smith 

SUBJECT:  Visiting Room Vending Machines 

 

 

After a successful trial period, Dodge Correctional Institution (DCI) will be maintaining the hybrid format of 

permitting both Debit / Credit card and coin usage in the Visiting Room. This transition takes effect 03/31/2025 

Friends and family will be allowed to bring in one debit / credit card to use in the vending machines. In addition 

to the one debit / credit card, visitors will be allowed to bring in $25.00 in coins if they wish. A memo will be 

posted on the Department of Correction’s public website under the “Adult Facilities – Dodge Correctional 

Institution” tab to inform friends and family of this process.  

We encourage you to pass along and communicate this information to your friends and family.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Troy Smith 

Deputy Warden 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


